

Center for Children

December 3, 2019

Sacramento Association of Health Underwriters Teresa Sale PO Box 3355, Citrus Heights, CA 95611

Dear Teresa,

Thank you for your support of the children served by River Oak with your generous donation of \$500 and 30 gifts (toys, books, and accessories). Your donation is appreciated by not only the children and families but by the clinical team as they are able to provide support and resources for their families.

At River Oak we pride ourselves on nurturing the whole family, a task we do not take lightly, but one made easier by the resources your donation provides. Last Thanksgiving, we were able to distribute over 100 turkeys with sides such as potatoes, pies and bags of fresh produce ensuring a full meal for our families. We heard so many sentiments of thanks and excitement from caregivers knowing that they would be able to have a great Thanksgiving. None of these things would happen without the commitment of our community, including you. As we approaching the Holiday Season, we truly appreciate and thank you for the donation that will surely help to organize our Santa's Workshop event for our families.

The knowledge that you truly *have* made a difference should bring you a tremendous sense of satisfaction and pride. Thank you again for being such an integral part of improving the lives of the children, youth, and families we serve.

Sincerely,

Laurie Clothier

Chief Executive Officer

Like us on Facebook! | Subscribe to our newsletter on our website at www.riveroak.org

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. For your tax-reporting purposes, our State Identification Number is 910-1618, and our Federal Identification Number is 94-2519001.